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Tania Clifford

From:                                              

Sent: 20 January 2025 11:45

To:                                          

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning

Subject: Re: 2025/0024/A- 27-29 Endell Street: No Comment

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Re: 2025/0024/A- 27-29 Endell Street: No Comment

Thank you Tania for your prompt reply. Checking the documents, the BCAAC has no comment to make on

this  'like for like' planning application.

Marianne Jacobs-Lim

On behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC

From:                                               

Sent: 20 January 2025 08:53

To:                                                                                                 

                               

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>

Subject: RE: 2025/0024/A- 27-29 Endell Street: Objection - No Documents

Dear Marianne
 
Thank you for pointing this out. The application documents are now available to view.
 
 

Tania Clifford
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 6936

From:                                              

Sent: 19 January 2025 19:02

To:                                                                                                  

                               

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>

Subject: 2025/0024/A- 27-29 Endell Street: Objection - No Documents

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

2025/0024/P- 27-29 Endell Street: Objection - No Documents

 

Dear Tania,

 You don't often get email from mjacobslim@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important  
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Though the above planning application seems innocuous with the blurb suggesting like for like being

replaced, there were no documents for BCAAC to peruse. Therefore, at this stage, due to lack of detailed

information, the BCAAC will object.

 

Regards,

Marianne Jacobs-Lim

On behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright

protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact

the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells

you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.


